Sophie King

From:

Roger Yarwood

Sent:

19 January 2015 10:54

To:

LDF

Subject:

Sites and Policies Local Plan

Dear sirs,

On behalf of the National Federation of Gypsy Liaison Groups (NFGLG), I am writing to comment on the Sites and Policies Local Plan consultation.

Our comments relate to paragraphs 3.41 to 3.60.

In general we support the inclusion of a more detailed criteria based policy to deal with "windfall" Traveller sites and to guide allocations but we oppose arbitrary distance limits from selected towns.

It is also important to note that the criteria must be developed to deal with applications even where no identified need has been established.

Yours sincerely,

A. Yarwood, DipTP, MRTPI Planning Officer NFGLG